
YES! I want to skip my loan payment for the month of 

__November  __December  __January

Borrower’s Signature__________________________________________________Date___________

Co-borrower’s Signature_______________________________________________Date___________

Name (Print)_______________________________________________________________________

Address___________________________________________________________________________

City__________________________________State_____________________Zip_________________

Phone (Home or Cell)_____________________________email______________________________

Acct#________________________Loan/s #__________________Payment/Amount$____________

*With approved credit, Skip-a-Pay has a $25.00 fee, other conditions may apply (excludes real estate loans)

Trick or Treat?
Courtesy Pay can’t protect you from ghosts, goblins or ghouls, 

but it can protect you from unwanted fees! 
Enroll in courtesy pay today in order to avoid embarrassment from bounced checks or 

card declines in the future! Contact our sta� in order to sign-up or for more information!
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It’s that time of year again and Skip-a-Pay* is back for the 

holidays!  Skip your November, December, or January loan payment! 



AUN
Your savings federally insured to $100,000

National Credit Union Administration,
a U.S. Government Agency

New Year, New Look!!!
In 2018, all cards will be converted 
to the new EMV/Chip technology! 

Be on the lookout for updates on the 
new cards as 2018 gets closer! 

New Years Day
Monday, January 1, 2018

Thanksgiving
November 23rd & 24th

Christmas Day
Monday, December 25th

Linda Russ	     Chairman
Wayne Beard	     Member
Billy R. Douglas    Member


